Date: Tue, 22 Apr 1987 08:23:39 -0500

From: "Jack Corliss, Loyola University Chicago" <jcorlig@ORION.IT.LUC.EDU>
Reply to: AJCU Computer Center Directors <AJCUCOMP@LISTSERV.GEORGETOWN.EDU>
To: AJCUCOMP@LISTSERV.,GEORGETOWN.EDU

Subiect: News from AUSJAL

Good morning!
I have just received notification that the AUSJAL Conference of Rectors
(equivalent to our presidents) has formally accepted the proposal from our

colleagues in information technology to become a formal conference within
AUSJAL.

The rectors have received our colleagues with open arms and have given
their blessing for the group to convene formally at Pernambuco in Recife,
Brasil, on May 28th,

Finally, after two years

Have a good day!

Jack



